OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectman

David K. Clune Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano Selectman

Joshua S. Cole Selectman

Deborah A. McFadden Selectman

> TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING Monday December 3, 2018 at 7:45PM

PRESENT:

First Selectman Lynne Vanderslice, David Clune, Lori Bufano, Joshua Cole,

Deborah McFadden

A. Call to Order

Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 7:45 p.m.

B. Executive Session – Interview David Heiden – Energy Commission Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to go into Executive Session to interview David Heiden regarding his interest in serving on the Energy Commission.

Out of Executive Session at 8:02PM

C. Adjournment Having no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:03PM

Jacqueline Rochester Recording Secretary

RECEIVED FOR RECORD
TOWN OF WILTON
2018 DEC -7 P 3 54
BY: / L